NORTH DORSET DISTRICT COUNCIL

2 7 AUG 2015

CUSTOMER SERVICES



23rd August 2015

Dear Mr P James,

Proposed Extension To The Area For Housing

I am writing to tell you of my opposition of the proposed extension to the area for housing. The housing should be built to the north and west of Blandford and not as a means of joining Blandford to Lower Blandford St Mary. The whole reason we moved to Lower Blandford St Mary is that it is a small group of houses and not in a large town.

There will be too much traffic, too many people vying for appointments at NHS outlets.

The whole idea is awful and I am opposed to the development and to the extension.

Yours sincerely



Phil Lindsell